

Hope Township School

Mr. Kevin Newman Chief School Administrator P.O. Box 293 Hope, NJ 07844

Telephone 908-459-4242 x221 FAX 908-459-5553

"Be the Leader that You Would Want to Follow"

March 24, 2020

Dear Hope Students and Families,

The purpose of this message is to let you know that we are available to assist with student health concerns that may arise during these difficult times that can include social, emotional and physical. If you or your child needs to reach out to us you can email our school nurse Mrs. Weigly at mweigly@hope-elem.org.

We want to make sure that if students or families need someone to contact, they have a resource that they are familiar with from school. Please see the other web sites listed below that can also be used to help:

The Family Guidance Center of Warren County 24 hour crisis hotline 908-454-5141 https://www.fgcwc.org/

Second Floor Youth Help Line 888-222-2228 https://www.2ndfloor.org/

Child Mind Institute - <u>The Child Mind Institute</u> offers resources for a wide variety of emotional and behavioral concerns. They currently offer specific <u>COVID-19</u> resources and the ability to opt into <u>Daily Tips</u> on how to support children during this crisis. https://childmind.org/audience/for-families/

Sincerely,

Kevin Newman - CSA